

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF LEICESTER

3 Washburn Square • Leicester, Massachusetts 01524-1333 Telephone: (508) 892-7011 • Fax: (508) 892-7070

DEBORAH K. DAVIS

TOWN CLERK

E-mail: davisd@leicesterma.org

Susan M. Zuscak

Assistant Town Clerk

E-mail: zuscaks@leicesterma.org

BOARD OF REGISTRARS MINUTES OF APRIL 20, 2017

Meeting was opened at 2:35.

Informal meeting of Deborah Davis and Len Ivel to test new card stock in voting machines for the ATM, May 02, 2017.

Ballots were inserted in machines with not all ballots running through correctly. It was determined at that time that the colored card stock could be used for differentiating ballot votes for the ATM May 02, 2017.

Only white ballots will be used to prevent incorrect voting.

The first question will use a plain white ballot.

The second question would use a white ballot that has a pink highlighter line on back.

Voters will be informed to place ballots in machines face down for quick determination that the correct ballot is being used without seeing the actual vote.

Meeting was adjourned 3:20

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah K. Davis Town Clerk